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26th October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please can we remind you that children are not allowed to bring toys into school. We are 
aware that the use of sensory aids is beneficial for some children who need sensory input 
or to help them to concentrate whilst safely fidgeting. We have a supply of these sensory 
aids in school (which are small, discrete and do not distract other children) and, after an 
assessment of need, and in collaboration with you as parents/carers, we can issue these 
to help the children's learning.  However, recently, children have been bringing larger or 
multiple items into school as if they are toys. In many cases, we believe that parents may 
not be aware of this. Please can you remind your child not to bring items in.  
 
Should your child need any sensory aids, please talk to your child's teacher or the 
SENDCo to discuss your child's needs so that suitable equipment/adaptations can be put 
in place.  

 

Many thanks for your understanding.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Mr T Leah 
Head Teacher 
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